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Stubble and Straw Burning Ends December 31st 
 
 
 The Bay Area Air Quality Management District’s (Air District) fall 

permissive burn season for disposal of Stubble and Straw officially ends on 

December 31st. 

 Stubble and Straw burning can only take place between specified dates 

according to the Air District’s open burning regulation (Regulation 5).  The 

regulation can be downloaded at www.baaqmd.gov.  Follow the link to 

regulations. 

 For additional information about Stubble and Straw burning requirements 

at the Air District, please call Janet Simon, Air Quality Specialist, at (415) 749 -

4780. 
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